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Dear Mr. Council: PMKreutzer ,

ACRS (10)
SUBJECT: CONTROLOFHEAVYLOADS(PHASEI)FORMILLSTONEUNIT2

We have completed our review of control of Heavy Loads (Phase I) for Millstone
Unit 2. Our review was based on your response to our December 22, 1980 generic
letter on " Control of Heavy Loads" and supplemental information provided by
you. Based on our review and that of our consultant, the Franklin Research
Center, we have concluded that the guidelines of NUREG-0612, Sections 5.1.1
and 5.3, have been satisfied and that Phase I of this issue for Millster. Unit 2
is acceptable.

Our Safety Evaluation with the attached consultant's Technical Evaluation Report
is enclosed. An evaluation of Phase II will be the subject of future correspondence.

Sincerely,

Or!Wnal dgned by:

James R. Miller, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
As stated

cc w/ enclosures:
See next page
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